

Our ref: Student Wellbeing/LFo/

8th May 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

Please be aware that the Safeguarding team have been made aware of an incident (3rd May 2018) involving two of our female students.

Upon their arrival at school, the two students reported they were followed by an unknown male near the Long Boat Public House and Errington Park in the Duston area.

The male was described to us a black male, aged between 40-50 years old and approximately 6ft tall. He had black hair which was short at the side with a lot of hair on top. At the time, he was wearing white trainers and an Adidas jumper with black/blue baggy trousers.

The school reported the incident to Northamptonshire Police and incident number 341 - 03 May 2018 was advised.

Should any student feel that they are at risk of harm when in a public place, at any time, they should contact the police straight away on 999.

We also encourage our students to report any such incidences with us at The Duston School or to an adult they trust.

Kind regards,

Mr L Martin

Designated Safeguarding & Child Protection Officer

Mr S Strickland – BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Principal

The Duston School Berrywood Road Duston Northampton NN5 6XA





01604 460004